Wayne County Board of Supervisors FY25 Budget Work Session

The FY25 Budget Work Session of the Wayne County Board of Supervisors was held on the 7th day of February 2024, in the Wayne County Development Conference Room, Corydon, Iowa, pursuant to notice duly given in compliance with the Iowa Code Section 21.4. The Board noted due notice of meeting subject to said Code Section.

Present were Lange, Chris Moore, and Todd Wilson, members of the Board. Also in attendance: Veteran Affairs Joella Perry, Mendy Middlebrook, David Dotts, Hubert Staggs, Terry & Belva Snow, Engineer Dillon Davenport, Dan Carpenter, Conservation Director Kenny Banks, New Venture Director Halie Spidle, Data Processing Director Chase Clark, Sanitation David Rhodes and Michelle Dooley.

Lange called the meeting to order at 10:01AM and took roll call. Wilson made a motion to approve the agenda, seconded by Moore.

FY25 Department Budget requests from the Veteran Affairs Office, Engineer's Office and Secondary Roads, Conservation, Sanitation, New Venture Group Home, Data Processing (IT) were reviewed and discussed.

One area of discussion was making sure that individual departments/offices are discussing all their IT needs with Chase Clark, the newly hired IT Director to develop consistency throughout the county offices.

There being no further business, the next FY25 Budget Work Session will be held on the 12th day of February 2024, at 10:00AM in the Wayne County Development Conference Room.

Lange made a motion to adjourn. seconded by Moore.

Attested

Lance Lange, Board of Supervisor Chair

Michelle Dooley, Auditor